
 

  

 

September 

2018 Cupar Newsletter 

What did you do 
this summer? 

Did you do something 

interesting this 

summer?  Drop us a 

line and some pictures 

and you may see it in 

next month’s 

newsletter! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings in Cupar 

 Council Meeting- 

       Tuesday, Sept 18 

 @ 7:00 pm  

Health Board Meeting- 

      Monday, Sept 10 

 @1:00 pm 

Fire Meeting- 

       Tuesday, Sept 11 

 @7:30 pm 

Legion Meeting- 

      Tuesday, Sept 11 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
Oh my Gosh!  The kids are heading 

back to school already?!  Where did 

the summer go!!!! 

As the children are ‘eagerly’ heading 

back to school, getting all excited 

about the things they will learn this 

year to expand their knowledge, we 

need to be careful as they head to 

and from their favorite place of 

knowledge. 

Kids in Kindergarten will not be used 

to dealing with cars, buses and the 

general activity all around them as 

they play games and chase each other 

around.  The middle grade kids are 

happy to be back with their friends 

and ready to see what they can learn 

that they may be distracted and the 

senior kids may now have their 

license and, who knows, trying to 

impress another kid down the way.  

Whether this is all true or not, we do 

have to be on the lookout for kids that 

are travelling to and from school or 

out on their recess break.   

If we all slow downaround the school 

zones we can react quicker and ensure 

everyone makes it to school and home 

safely. 

Please remember, there is no parking 

on Lansdowne Street right in front of 

the school.  There is a large parking lot 

that is available for visitors, students 

and teachers driving vehicles.  The bus 

lanes are just that – BUS lanes.   

Let’s make sure we keep our next 

generations safe and ready to learn.

 

 

Waste? 

Transfer site is still open 

Saturday’s 10-2 

All fallen leaves and garden 

refuge will be accepted, no 

charge, provided it is in a 

biodegradable bag or bags slit 

open on site. 

 

 

The Town Office 
will be closed 
September 3rd for 
Labour Day. 



 

  

 

 

 

Cupar Taxes 

Tax season is here and 

all Tax notices have 

been mailed out.  The 

taxes provide money to 

the town to ensure your 

services are taken care 

of – such as grass 

cutting, snow removal, 

tree trimming, building 

maintenance, pool care, 

etc etc etc. 

The town does offer 

incentives to keep some 

of that money in your 

own pocket by way of 

discounts on the 

Municipal portion if paid 

in certain months. 

July & August – 5%    

discount 

September – 4.5% 

discount 

October – 4% discount 

November – 3% 

discount 

Once those months are 

gone and we roll into the 

New Year, you will start 

to accumulate interest so 

why not come in early, 

pay them off and save 

some money. 

. 

Thank you to all residents, 

patrons and staff for making 

the 2018 Cupar Pool Season a 

huge success.  The lessons 

were utilized so there are 

many more children learning 

the safety of swimming, the 

NLS and Bronze Cross 

courses were well attended 

the the pool attendance was 

great.  We welcomed the new 

and returning staff and 

comend them on a job well 

done.   

As the season wraps up we 

are holding one last night 

swim on August 31 so please 

come out and enjoy the last bit 

of summer before it is gone 

and the snow starts flying. 

Thank you again everyone!  

 

  Cupar Pool 

Night Swim – August 31 

LAST NIGHT SWIM OF 

THE SEASON 

Cupar Library – Movie Night 

A truly overwhelming attendance to our "Movie under the Stars" 

evening! Total attendance, including children and adults was 

eighty one, yes 81..!!! 
 

 
 

 

 



 

  

Cupar Ball Diamond Upgrade Update 

Ball Diamond 

Donation 
information 

The committee would to 

thank all of those who 

have donated funds and 

helped with the Ball 

Diamond Upgrade 

Project. 

Please watch for more 

fundraising efforts and 

we look forward to your 

continuing support. 

A tax receipt will be 

available and your name 

will be placed on a 

signboard that will be 

located at Shore Park. 

 Also available are the 

following levels of 

sponsorship as another 

way to make donations. 

Bronze $50-$100 

Silver $150-450 

Gold $500-$1000 

Platinum $1050 and over 

Donations, can be made 

out to Cupar Minor Ball, 

Cupar Minor Ball 

Box 536 

Cupar, Saskatchewan 

S0G 0Y0 

 

Etransfer: 

cuparminorball@hotmail.

com or drop off at Cupar 

Agencies. 

 

The draw for our fundraiser raffle #SR18-0561 was held on Saturday, July 28, 2018.  Winners of the 

raffle draws: 

1st - Marie-Anne Gyorfi   2nd – Ryan McLeod 

$1000 Travel Voucher or $750 Cash  BBQ & Meat Package 

Ball Diamond # 4 upgrade is nearing completion.  

Dugouts have been rebuilt with metal frames, metal outer shell and concrete floor pads.  

Galvanized posts and chain link fencing has been erected. 

Work that is to be completed: 

- Hang new chain link mesh on back stop. 

- Add infield material and level.  

- Add top soil in right field and level, plant grass seed.  

- Landscape around diamond.  

Upon completion of Diamond #4, work will begin on Diamond #3 with the dismantling of wooden 

fencing and fence chain link mesh. 

Together, we can help revive the diamonds to continue creating many more memorable moments that 

we all share. 

If you have any questions regarding the project, please do not hesitate contact us. 

Thank you, 

Cupar Ball Diamond Upgrade Committee  

 

 

 

  

Cupar Fire Department Golf Tournament 

Saturday, September 29 @ Cupar Lions 

Golf Course 

PRIZES for Men’s Longest Drive, Women’s Longest 

Drive, Closest to the Pin and Hole in One 

PRE-REGISTER NOW!! Tickets $200 team of 4 

(Includes 18 Holes and Supper) 

$10 Supper for non-[layers – EVERYONE WELCOME!! 

BEST BALL SCRAMBLE 

CHICKEN AND WINE 

 

Registration: 9-9:30 am 

Start: 10:00 am 

Supper: 5:00 pm 

Beer Gardens & Confectionary 

Will be open all day. 

Shuttle Service available into 

Cupar (Free) 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

OR TO REGISTER PLEASE 

CALL 

MIKE PEARCE @ 718-7117 

 

Congrats 

Winners!!! 
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1. The average person walks the equivalent of three times around the world in a lifetime. 

2. Bolts of lightning can shoot out of an erupting volcano. 

3. Earth has traveled more than 5,000 miles in the past 5 minutes. 

4. A hardboiled egg will spin, but a soft-boiled egg will not. 

5. The word “gorilla” is derived from a Greek word meaning, “A tribe of hairy women.” 

6. A waterfall in Hawaii goes up sometimes instead of down. 

7. You are born with 300 bones, but by the time you are an adult you only have 206. 

8. 111,111,111 X 111,111,111 = 12,345,678,987,654,321 

9. If a pregnant woman has organ damage, the baby in her womb sends stem cells to help repair 

the organ. 

10. If you started with $0.01 and doubled your money every day, it would take 27 days to become 

a millionaire.  

FUN FACTS:  

Upcoming Events 
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Ladies Diamond Night 

Saturday, November 3rd 

Mark your calendars and 

watch for posters and 

announcements!! 

 

Want to see your event 

posted in our Newsletter?  

Send all the information to 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

and we will do our best to 

get the word out for your 

group.   
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